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The Office for Victims of Crime Tribal Financial 
Management Center (OVC TFMC) provides training, 
technical assistance, and resources to support 
American Indian and Alaska Native communities as 
they develop and maintain the capacity to successfully 
manage the financial aspects of their federal awards. 
A strong financial foundation will support each 
community’s service to crime victims while enhancing 
the consistency and sustainability of tribal victim  
service programs.  

OVC TFMC offers the following services and resources 
(at no cost) to those seeking OVC funding for the first 
time as well as OVC tribal grantees as they manage their 
programs and financial awards:

  Support grantees’ financial/programmatic staff in the 
financial management and reporting requirements of 
their OVC award

  Individualized financial training and technical 
assistance

  Financial needs assessments 

 Dissemination of best practices and peer sharing 
through regional training sessions and interactive 
webinars

 Clearinghouse consisting of current, relevant, and 
effective tools and materials plus promising new 
practices in financial and grants management

 Help grantees understand necessary requirements 
to select appropriate financial management tools, 
software or programs 

 Answer grantees’ questions regarding the Budget 
Detail Worksheet (BDW)

RESPECT  RESPONSE  RESULTS

The OVC Tribal Financial Management Center is operated by ICF  
under the Office of Justice Programs, Office for Victims of Crime  

Important Reminder

Financial and programmatic points of contact for 
all award recipients are required to complete the 
Department of Justice Grants Financial  
Management Training  
(https://ojp.gov/training/fmts.htm).

 Requests for technical assistance,  
resources and general questions are accepted  
through the Virtual Support Center (VSC) at 

TFMC@OVCTFMC.org703.462.6900 or . For additional 
information about OVC TFMC please contact Stanley Holder, 

Project Director at  Stanley.Holder@OVCTFMC.org.


